
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                        27th February 2019 

 

We have been made aware through the Wirral Safeguarding Children’s Board, of the Momo Challenge 

which has reportedly been appearing in children’s YouTube videos and causing upset amongst young 

people. Please take time to look at the guide below for supporting and supervising children online. 

https://2j39y52a62gm1afygb3g1xbu-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/MOMO-

Online-Safety-Guide-for-Parents-FEB-2019.jpg 

The WSCB’s advice is for everyone to be as online safety savvy as they can. The guidance on the 

Wirral safeguarding board website is valid for Momo – parents should monitor what their children are 

doing online and make sure their security settings are set to maximum. 

https://www.wirralsafeguarding.co.uk/online-safety-guidance-parents/ 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 
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